
Bedworth North & Bedworth West Community Forum 
This includes Bedworth Heath, Keresley, Ash Green, Mount Pleasant & Sutherland Drive 

areas 
 

Monday 8th June 2015 – Keresely Community Library 
 
Notes of the Meeting  
The meeting was attended 19 members of the public and councillors, a number of officers 
from Warwickshire County Council and Warwickshire Police. 

 
Councillors in attendance:  Apologies:  
Cllr Doughty WCC/NBBC  Cllrs Danny Aldington NBBC 

      
 
Also in attendance were 4 key members of Bedworth and Bulkington Neighbourhood Watch 
– anyone interested in starting up a Neighbourhood Watch Group, would like a Newsletter or 
to buy safety equipment please contact Lynne on 024 7636 3458 or Richard on 024 7636 
3737. 

 
 

Police Issues 
 

Issues from a house on Ash Green Lane  
Issues include  

1. Blocking the road with vehicles  

2. Many vehicles including lorries for 

the house 

3. Reports of drug taking at the house 

4. Overcrowding with 5 families living 

in the house 

5. Working on cars/vehicles at anti-

social times of day 

6. Drinking in the street 

7. Many visitors also undertaking anti-

social behaviour 

Police to investigate  
 
 
 

 
Residents Issues 
 

Issue Action/Response to Issue 

Parking issues regarding NSL 
1. General in the fact residents said 

they do not see wardens in this 

area, yet see wardens  in other 

parts of the county and sometime in 

twos 

2. When they call the NSL 0333 999 

3332 number it’s not answered on a 

weekend – and it the weekend 

when football (Saturday) or rugby 

(Sunday) when they try calling in 

3. Residents asked a warden when 

they saw one in Bedworth about 

Wasps game services to which the 

Detail this issue to the contract manager of 
NSL and seek resolution 



warden replied we do not work 

Sundays ….which is when the main 

problem is as it is the day Wasps 

play at the arena 

4. Despite asking several times NSL 

would not attend the meeting to 

discuss this problems, however an 

officer from NBBC stated that 

attendance  at community based 

meetings to sort out problems is 

part of the contract commissioned 

by WCC 

 
 

Grove Lane Construction noise and 
disturbance details of time and places plus 
photos sent in from a local resident 

Send photo and e-mails to the Environmental 
Health Team at NBBC  

Grove Lane school traffic – the school 
traffic is terrible on Grove Lane – parents 
dropping off and collecting from school  

Cllr Doughty as Chair of the forum will visit the 
Headteacher to see what can be done 

Sign still not been erected on new 
lampposts on Blackberry Lane. 

Follow up with County Highways 

 
 
Date of next forum to be confirmed. 
 
 

 
 


